
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2016 

 

Dear Littleton property owner or occupant, 

 

Our records indicate that you may own or occupy one or more properties in one of the city’s 

Urban Renewal Areas (URA).  Council will hold a 2nd reading and public hearing to repeal its 

urban renewal plans on December 6 in the Littleton Center Council Chamber, 2255 West Berry 

Avenue, at 6:30 p.m.  Removal of Urban Renewal would mean that property owners in the plan 

areas would no longer have this funding mechanism available.  You are being noticed that this 

may affect your property.   

 

Comments or questions should be directed to City Clerk Wendy Heffner.  You or a 

representative are also welcome to attend the meeting and participate in the public hearing. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mark Relph 

Littleton Acting City Manager 


